
Introducing the 
PERRY PARK COMMUNITY FUND 

 

YOUR ASSISTANCE AND SUPPORT ARE REQUESTED  
BY THE PERRY PARK METRO BOARD… 
 

There are many projects and initiatives here in Perry Park that do not always fall under the 
jurisdiction, guidelines or within the budget constraints of the Perry Park Metro Board.  We have 
therefore created an IRS approved 501(c)3 non-profit called the “Perry Park Community Fund”  
where individuals and businesses may make a voluntary, tax deductible donation to help pay for 
those costs. 
 

Please join your friends and neighbors by supporting a few of the many exciting programs and 
activities we enjoy here in Perry Park, including our July 4th celebrations (held this year on July 1st). 
 

Thank you for your support! 
 

Chris Warren, President 
Perry Park Metro Board 
Chris.Warren@PerryPark.org 
******************************************************************************************** 
Donation Details 
 

Name: _______________________________________________________ 
 

Address: _____________________________________________________ 
 

City/Zip: _____________________________________________________ 
 

Phone: ___________________       Email: __________________________ 
 

I would like to support: 
___    July 4th Parade 
          ____ Both the Parade and Fireworks Show 
___    July 4th Fireworks Show 
 
___    Fire Education programs 
 
___    General Fund for new programs like: 
 
      ___    Trail clearing and maintenance 
 
      ___    Improved Perry Park signage 
 
      ___    Improved resident communications 
 
      ___     New Resident Activities 
 

___    Other (Please specify) ____________________________ 
 
Donation date: ______________ 
 

            Amount: ______________ 
All donations are tax deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law.  Consult your tax advisor for additional information. 
 

Please mail to:  
Perry Park Metro District, “Perry Park Community Fund”, PO Box 183, Larkspur, CO 80118     
Thank you! 


